Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: home extensions 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

	1. How many applications for extensions to existing homes have been submitted and progressed to determination (therefore excluding those withdrawn) in the past two years?

Answer:
1198

2. What percentage of those applications in Q1 (applications for extensions to existing homes) which progressed to determination in the past two years had a pre-application discussion either in writing or in person?

6%

3. When did the authority start charging a fee for pre-application discussions?

November 2019

4. For applications for householder extensions to existing homes, what percentage which DID NOT have a pre-application discussion in writing or in person, were approved, since the pre-application discussions were offered at a cost?

79%

5. For applications for householder extensions to existing homes, what percentage which DID have a pre-application discussion in writing or in person, were approved, since the pre-application discussions were offered at a cost?


100%
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
